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I support the lane sharing proposal (HB 2314). My hope is that this bill at least gets a hearing
and the facts are presented in a way that is supportable. In my view, the passage of this bill
means an increased level of safety for myself and other riders. I ride approximately 15
thousand miles per year, most of them commuting to work. I find that it saves me time and
money and is a refreshing change to sitting in a car stressing about traffic. Lane sharing has
been studied, is effective in extremely congested areas, and is safe when used properly and in
moderation. Thank you for your time and consideration of this legislation. 

Craig Williams. 
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